
Board of Education Information 
To:​ Board of Education 

From:​ Matt Rich 

Date:​ July 28, 2025 

Re:​ Approve Employment of Girls Volleyball Coach 

Recommendation: 

It is the recommendation of the Superintendent to approve the employment of Delaney Doell as 
Girls Volleyball Coach at seasonal stipend rate of $2,340. 

Background Information: 

Miss Doell is entering her fifth year as coach for the Winfield Central Girls JV and Varsity 
Volleyball teams. Last year both teams had full rosters, performing well at both the JV and Varsity 
levels. The children demonstrated growth throughout the season.  
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